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November 15, 2018

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Toronto Ontario     M4P 1E4

Dear   Ms Kirsten Walli

Re:     OEB  File    EB-2018-0082

I just received an email from , a journalist at the Goderich Signal Star.

I will quote the final sentence from  email to me     -     " The Town has made it clear to me they will not
comment
on the information you have provided, as there are still negotiations / terms being figured out".

What new negotiations / terms?

If this concerns Erie Thames Powerlines, the "No Harm Test" includes public transparency.

Sincerely       James McCartney        519 525-7501
                        "intervenor"




